
 

As our 2016 season draws to a close, we have enjoyed the company of over 250 guests, who have 

come to shoot with us from near and far. It has been a truly international season with new clients 

from the USA, Russia and the Middle East following in the footsteps of our Chinese guests last year.  

Many of our clients are London based, and continue to find our location only 30 miles from Hyde Park 

Corner very convenient.  (We can also recommend excellent local accommodation if required).  

The overall “bag” at the end of the season reflects an 

increased number of birds put down, together with a 

“first” for our game book in the form of a model aircraft 

which made the mistake of overflying the guns during a 

drive. It will not be returning! 

We are looking forward to welcoming back many of our 

clients and friends in 2017, and have already confirmed 

several reservations. We are not increasing our prices, and 

guarantee a full refund in the (unlikely but unavoidable) 

event that a day has to be cancelled because of Avian Flu 

restrictions. 

A number of weekdays and Saturdays are now available in September, October and November 2017 

on a “first come first served” basis, so please let us know as soon as possible if you would like to 

reserve a date.  

Subject to demand, we also intend to run a Partridge Day 

for individual guns on 19 September, and a Mixed Day 

on 10 October (both 300 bird days).   

New for this year - we are introducing Simulated Days 

during the “closed” season from March until August, 

which will be run along similar lines to our driven days - 

including plentiful refreshments and lunch. These are an 

excellent opportunity to sharpen skills in readiness for 

the game shooting season - several dates are available – 

please contact us for details. 

We look forward to welcoming new and returning guests to enjoy high quality partridge, 

pheasant and simulated shooting in the Chiltern Hills.  Please keep in touch! 

 


